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In Maths we have been 
focusing on: 
Leading into the half term we are 
finishing up our fraction work 
looking at taking our knowledge 
and applying it to word problems. 
Though they can be scary, 
students have taken to the task 
and have done well. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In English, we have been 
learning to: 
In English, we are beginning to 
look at Spanish (Amber) and 
Canadian (Ruby) stories. In both 
classes, we have incorporated the 
importance of connecting pictures 
and text in comics. As well 
students have been creating totem 
poles based on their stories they 
have read or created. 

 
 
 

    

 

      

 

  

Important Messages: 
 

We wanted to thank you all for 
participating in our WOW day. The 
students were extremely proud of being 
able to make and serve pizza. Next WOW 
day we will give the most amount of notice 
to prepare all of the students and parents. 
 

Following half term, we will be building 
totem poles based on the stories students 
have made. If possible we will be asking 
students to bring in the paper towel and 
toilet paper rolls as building materials. The 
more the merrier if possible. If you cannot 
bring some in it is not a worry!  
 

Enjoy your half term break. Be safe and 
make sure you come back to school ready 
to participate and share all of your learning 
with the class.  

Writing letters: 
 

Amber class: We are finishing 
our replies and sending these 
out over the half term break.  
 

Ruby class: With the changes in 
class students have finished 
their letters and will be sent out 
over half-term. We will hopefully 
see a reply by the 25th 

This week’s homework is: 
 

This week both classes will 
be creating a diary entry 
based on their three 
favourite days during the 
holidays. As well students 
will be re-visiting their 
fraction work showing their 
understanding of the topic 

 
 


